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………………………………………………………………
 

STELLAR STUDENT 
One of our very own students (Parth) 
recently played a tabla solo where he 
used an online format to send his 
performance out into the world.


…………………………………………… 
TRANSITION IN-STUDIO 

We cont inue to offer onl ine 
lessons.  Let us know when you 
are ready to transition back into the 
studio - we’re ready! 

LEARNING LESSONS 
In order to best maximize his online 
learning experience Namish has 
been testing places to set up his 
computer.  


Here he is while explaining to Mr 
Ed about the newest camera angle 
- and asking for feedback on the 
current set up.


………………………………………… 
THANK YOU 

We appreciate you allowing us to 
teach your child(ren).  :)


……………………………………… 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

ZELLE: 
(Preferred method)


512-289-2790


VENMO: 
512-289-2790


………………………………………. 
Happy drumming,


“Mr. Ed” 

bangrrd@gmail.com


